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As a concerned citizen, I strongly support requiring voter ID and eliminating mail-in 

ballots. Voter ID ensures every vote is legitimate, protecting the integrity of our 

elections. It’s a straightforward safeguard—most of us use ID for banking or travel, so 

why not for voting? Mail-in ballots, on the other hand, invite fraud and chaos. I’ve 

read about dead voters still ‘casting’ ballots, lost mail, and votes sent to old 

addresses. Add to that the risks of insecure voting machines—hackable, glitchy, and 

untrustworthy—and it’s clear we need reform. In-person voting with ID is secure, 

reliable, and keeps our democracy honest. Election integrity matters more than 

convenience. 


